From: Capitol Hill Construction
To: Tom Brennan

Cc: Charles Shepherd; Sheleigh Harding; Severson, Deborah; Peters, Kenton; Quist, Rachel; Thuet, Heather
Subject: Meeting tonight

Date: Thursday, April 07, 2016 7:49:45 AM

Tom,

Greetings from Havana. | don't know if it is common knowledge but several of us
from Utah Heritage Foundation and its board are all traveling together. Public
comment tonight will be affected by their absence.

From my perspective, | continue to be concerned with the form and scale of new
construction on our City's Grand Boulevard. The Landmark decisions we are tasked
wit will affect the fabric of our City for generations to come.

As | travel the world | am always in awe of how careful city planning creates cities
that are both grand and livable. The walkability and human scale of Grand
Boulevards is a common theme worldwide.

It is the unfortunate task of city planners and commissions to insure that the needs
of the public are balanced with the desires of private investment.

Thank you for your ear and for adding this to the minutes of tonight's meeting.

Thoughtfully,
David Scott Richardson, AlA

Sent from a mobile device - please excuse my brevity and/or typos!

David Richardson, AIA
801-243-0043
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